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Comments: Some of the historical sites are not protected as they should be.  For instance, the Swett Ranch has

protected the newest house while they let the original Green Cabin fall into ruin.  The Green Cabin, which is why

the area was called Greendale is located to the West of the present facility and is now part of the Division of

Wildlife's property.  It was a cabin owned by a brother and sister.  The fence came right up to the center of the

cabin.  This way they could claim homestead on the two 160 acre sections.  The cabin could be dated because

they had used Sears Roebuck catalogs in the walls to add insulation.  If someone had read some of the local

history they might have figured this out.  

 

Resources are stagnated in the whole area.  When local entities try to encourage projects, they are faced with a

daunting task to even get started.  Most are faced that they need to take a chainsaw safety course before they

can clear trailes or make any improvements, but the class is never offered to people outside of the Forest

Service.  When the economics show that new trails etc. might be needed and that restrooms will need to be

added at the trailheads, the response they always get is "which restroom do you want us to remove".  Any

organization or business growth is natural but it seems like the Forest Service wants everything to stagnate with

this kind of attitude.  They have allowed the campgrounds and the rest of the facilities to fall into disrepair or

behind the times because they have not kept up an improvement or maintenance program.  


